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Communities in Action National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2017-04-27 In the United States, some populations suffer from far greater
disparities in health than others. Those disparities are caused not only by
fundamental differences in health status across segments of the population, but
also because of inequities in factors that impact health status, so-called
determinants of health. Only part of an individual's health status depends on his
or her behavior and choice; community-wide problems like poverty, unemployment,
poor education, inadequate housing, poor public transportation, interpersonal
violence, and decaying neighborhoods also contribute to health inequities, as well
as the historic and ongoing interplay of structures, policies, and norms that
shape lives. When these factors are not optimal in a community, it does not mean
they are intractable: such inequities can be mitigated by social policies that can
shape health in powerful ways. Communities in Action: Pathways to Health Equity
seeks to delineate the causes of and the solutions to health inequities in the
United States. This report focuses on what communities can do to promote health
equity, what actions are needed by the many and varied stakeholders that are part
of communities or support them, as well as the root causes and structural barriers
that need to be overcome.
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The High-Velocity Edge: How Market Leaders Leverage Operational Excellence to Beat
the Competition Steven Spear 2010-05-07 Generate Better, Faster Results— Using
Less Capital and Fewer Resources! “[The High-Velocity Edge] contains ideas that
form the basis for structured continuous learning and improvement in every aspect
of our lives. While this book is tailored to business leaders, it should be read
by high school seniors, college students, and those already in the workforce. With
the broad societal application of these ideas, we can achieve levels of
accomplishment not even imagined by most people.” The Honorable Paul H. O’Neill,
former CEO and Chairman, Alcoa, and Former Secretary of the Treasury “Some firms
outperform competitors in many ways at once—cost, speed, innovation, service. How?
Steve Spear opened my eyes to the secret of systemizing innovation: taking it from
the occasional, unpredictable ‘stroke of genius’ to something you and your people
do month-in, month-out to outdistance rivals.” Scott D. Cook, founder and Chairman
of the Executive Committee, Intuit, Inc. “Steven Spear connects a deep study of
systems with practical management insights and does it better than any
organizational scholar I know. [This] is a profoundly important book that will
challenge and inspire executives in all industries to think more clearly about the
technical and social foundations of organizational excellence.” Donald M. Berwick,
M.D., M.P.P., President and CEO, Institute for Healthcare Improvement About the
Book How can some companies perform so well that their industry counterparts are
competitors in name only? Although they operate in the same industry, serve the
same market, and even use the same suppliers, these extraordinary, high-velocity
organizations consistently outperform all the competition—and, more importantly,
continually widen their leads. In The High-Velocity Edge, the reissued edition of
five-time Shingo Prize winner Steven J. Spear’s critically acclaimed book Chasing
the Rabbit, Spear describes what sets market-dominating companies apart and
provides a detailed framework you can leverage to surge to the lead in your own
industry. Spear examines the internal operations of dominant organizations across
a wide spectrum of industries, from technology to design and from manufacturing to
health care. While he investigates several great operational triumphs, like toptier teaching hospitals’ fantastic improvements in quality of care, Pratt &
Whitney’s competitive gains in jet engine design, and the U.S. Navy’s
breakthroughs in inventing and applying nuclear propulsion, The High-Velocity Edge
is not just about the adoration of success. It also takes a critical look at some
of the operational missteps that have humbled even the most reputable and
respected of companies and organizations. The decades-long prominence of Toyota,
for example, is contrasted with the many factors leading to the automaker’s
sweeping 2010 product recalls. Taken together, these multiple perspectives and indepth case studies show how to: Build a system of “dynamic discovery” designed to
reveal operational problems and weaknesses as they arise Attack and solve problems
when and where they occur, converting weaknesses into strengths Disseminate
knowledge gained from solving local problems throughout the company as a whole
Create managers invested in developing everyone’s capacity to continually innovate
and improve Whatever kind of company you operate— from technology to fi nance to
healthcare— mastery of these four key capabilities will put you on the fast track
to operational excellence, where you will generate faster, better results—using
less capital and fewer resources. Apply the lessons of Steven J. Spear and gain a
high-velocity edge over every competitor in your industry.
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Stress Solutions for Pregnant Moms Susan Andrews, Ph.D. 2012-05-08 In this
cutting-edge work, neuropsychologist Dr. Susan Andrews shows why too much stress
during pregnancy can increase the risk of childhood problems--and how you can stay
in balance and boost your baby’s potential with simple, effective stress
solutions. As "Stress Solutions for Pregnant Moms" shows, managing stress could be
just as important to your child’s health as avoiding smoking and alcohol while
pregnant. Emerging new evidence is now linking too much stress during pregnancy to
a higher risk for childhood emotional, physical, and behavioral problems,
including preterm birth, ADHD, and learning disabilities. Not all stress, of
course, is bad. The problem comes when we fail to recognize that the buildup of
pressure and tension is tipping us into a danger zone. In "Stress Solutions for
Pregnant Moms," the first book of its kind, Dr. Susan Andrews provides effective
and easy-to-use solutions to help pregnant women everywhere quickly measure and
gently manage their stress levels: • Self-assessments to discover your daily
stress levels • Checklists of warning signs of too much stress • A simple formula
to calculate exactly how much relaxation and stress reduction you personally need
each day to keep your body in balance • A resource guide filled with more than 30
techniques to relax and lower dangerous cortisol levels-allowing you to reduce
wear and tear on your body and boost your baby’s potential for physical and
emotional well-being. “An indispensable handbook for every mother-to-be....Timely,
practical, and empowering.” -DANIEL G. AMEN, MD, author of "Change Your Brain,
Change Your Life" and "Healing ADD" “Stress Solutions for Pregnant Moms is simply
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No More Mr. Nice Guy! Robert A. Glover 2002-12-18 Debunks the "nice guy syndrome,"
the need to please others at one's own expense with the hope of receiving
happiness, love, and fulfillment, and offers advice for how to rediscover oneself,
revive one's sex life, and build better relationships with others.
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Parenting Matters National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine
2016-11-21 Decades of research have demonstrated that the parent-child dyad and
the environment of the familyâ€"which includes all primary caregiversâ€"are at the
foundation of children's well- being and healthy development. From birth, children
are learning and rely on parents and the other caregivers in their lives to
protect and care for them. The impact of parents may never be greater than during
the earliest years of life, when a child's brain is rapidly developing and when
nearly all of her or his experiences are created and shaped by parents and the
family environment. Parents help children build and refine their knowledge and
skills, charting a trajectory for their health and well-being during childhood and
beyond. The experience of parenting also impacts parents themselves. For instance,
parenting can enrich and give focus to parents' lives; generate stress or calm;
and create any number of emotions, including feelings of happiness, sadness,
fulfillment, and anger. Parenting of young children today takes place in the
context of significant ongoing developments. These include: a rapidly growing body
of science on early childhood, increases in funding for programs and services for
families, changing demographics of the U.S. population, and greater diversity of
family structure. Additionally, parenting is increasingly being shaped by
technology and increased access to information about parenting. Parenting Matters
identifies parenting knowledge, attitudes, and practices associated with positive
developmental outcomes in children ages 0-8; universal/preventive and targeted
strategies used in a variety of settings that have been effective with parents of
young children and that support the identified knowledge, attitudes, and
practices; and barriers to and facilitators for parents' use of practices that
lead to healthy child outcomes as well as their participation in effective
programs and services. This report makes recommendations directed at an array of
stakeholders, for promoting the wide-scale adoption of effective programs and
services for parents and on areas that warrant further research to inform policy
and practice. It is meant to serve as a roadmap for the future of parenting
policy, research, and practice in the United States.
The Economist 1861
Growing Greener Cities Eugenie L. Birch 2011-01-01 Nineteenth-century landscape
architect Frederick Law Olmsted described his most famous project, the design of
New York's Central Park, as "a democratic development of highest significance."
Over the years, the significance of green in civic life has grown. In twentyfirst-century America, not only open space but also other issues of
sustainability—such as potable water and carbon footprints—have become crucial
elements in the quality of life in the city and surrounding environment.
Confronted by a U.S. population that is more than 70 percent urban, growing
concern about global warming, rising energy prices, and unabated globalization,
today's decision makers must find ways to bring urban life into balance with the
Earth in order to sustain the natural, economic, and political environment of the
modern city. In Growing Greener Cities, a collection of essays on urban
sustainability and environmental issues edited by Eugenie L. Birch and Susan M.
Wachter, scholars and practitioners alike promote activities that recognize and
conserve nature's ability to sustain urban life. These essays demonstrate how
partnerships across professional organizations, businesses, advocacy groups,
governments, and individuals themselves can bring green solutions to cities from
London to Seattle. Beyond park and recreational spaces, initiatives that fall
under the green umbrella range from public transit and infrastructure improvement
to aquifer protection and urban agriculture. Growing Greener Cities offers an
overview of the urban green movement, case studies in effective policy
implementation, and tools for measuring and managing success. Thoroughly
illustrated with color graphs, maps, and photographs, Growing Greener Cities
provides a panoramic view of urban sustainability and environmental issues for
green-minded city planners, policy makers, and citizens.
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Good Economics for Hard Times Abhijit V. Banerjee 2019-11-12 The winners of the
Nobel Prize show how economics, when done right, can help us solve the thorniest
social and political problems of our day. Figuring out how to deal with today's
critical economic problems is perhaps the great challenge of our time. Much
greater than space travel or perhaps even the next revolutionary medical
breakthrough, what is at stake is the whole idea of the good life as we have known
it. Immigration and inequality, globalization and technological disruption,
slowing growth and accelerating climate change--these are sources of great anxiety
across the world, from New Delhi and Dakar to Paris and Washington, DC. The
resources to address these challenges are there--what we lack are ideas that will
help us jump the wall of disagreement and distrust that divides us. If we succeed,
history will remember our era with gratitude; if we fail, the potential losses are
incalculable. In this revolutionary book, renowned MIT economists Abhijit V.
Banerjee and Esther Duflo take on this challenge, building on cutting-edge
research in economics explained with lucidity and grace. Original, provocative,
and urgent, Good Economics for Hard Times makes a persuasive case for an
intelligent interventionism and a society built on compassion and respect. It is
an extraordinary achievement, one that shines a light to help us appreciate and
understand our precariously balanced world.
The Churchman 1902
The Interior 1921 Issues for Jan 12, 1888-Jan. 1889 include monthly "Magazine
supplement".
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brilliant. By understanding the lifelong impact of excess stress on her baby, and
knowing exactly how to alleviate it, this book gives pregnant women everywhere the
ability to provide the best possible start for their children.” -CHRISTIANE
NORTHRUP, MD, author of "Women’s Bodies, Women’s Wisdom" and "The Wisdom of
Menopause" “Be at ease. Susan Andrews shows us why knowing about stress is an
essential key in creating harmony and health during a mother's journey. She
provides tips and exercises...that will improve your day.” -DON CAMPBELL, author
of "The Mozart Effect" and "Healing at the Speed of Sound"
Citizenship Reimagined Allan Colbern 2020-10-22 States have historically led in
rights expansion for marginalized populations and remain leaders today on the
rights of undocumented immigrants.
Trauma: The Invisible Epidemic Paul Conti 2021-10-05 A Journey Toward
Understanding, Active Treatment, and Societal Prevention of Trauma Imagine, if you
will, a disease—one that has only subtle outward symptoms but can hijack your
entire body without notice, one that transfers easily between parent and child,
one that can last a lifetime if untreated. According to Dr. Paul Conti, this is
exactly how society should conceptualize trauma: as an out-of-control epidemic
with a potentially fatal prognosis. In Trauma: The Invisible Epidemic, Dr. Conti
examines the most recent research, clinical best practices, and dozens of reallife stories to present a deeper and more urgent view of trauma. Not only does Dr.
Conti explain how trauma affects the body and mind, he also demonstrates that
trauma is transmissible among close family and friends, as well as across
generations and within vast demographic groups. With all this in mind, Trauma: The
Invisible Epidemic proposes a course of treatment for the seemingly untreatable.
Here, Dr. Conti traces a step-by-step series of concrete changes that we can make
both as individuals and as a society to alleviate trauma’s effects and prevent
further traumatization in the future. You will discover: The different post-trauma
syndromes, how they are classified, and their common symptoms An examination of
how for-profit health care systems can inhibit diagnosis and treatment of trauma
How social crises and political turmoil encourage the spread of group trauma
Methods for confronting and managing your fears as they arise in the moment How
trauma disrupts mental processes such as memory, emotional regulation, and logical
decision-making The argument for a renewed humanist social commitment to mental
health and wellness It’s only when we understand how a disease spreads and is
sustained that we are able to create its ultimate cure. With Trauma: The Invisible
Epidemic, Dr. Conti reveals that what we once considered a lifelong, unbeatable
mental illness is both treatable and preventable.
Groovy in Action Cédric Champeau 2015-06-03 Summary Groovy in Action, Second
Edition is a thoroughly revised, comprehensive guide to Groovy programming. It
introduces Java developers to the dynamic features that Groovy provides, and shows
how to apply Groovy to a range of tasks including building new apps, integration
with existing code, and DSL development. Covers Groovy 2.4. Purchase of the print
book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the Technology In the last ten years, Groovy has become an
integral part of a Java developer's toolbox. Its comfortable, common-sense design,
seamless integration with Java, and rich ecosystem that includes the Grails web
framework, the Gradle build system, and Spock testing platform have created a
large Groovy community About the Book Groovy in Action, Second Edition is the
undisputed definitive reference on the Groovy language. Written by core members of
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the Groovy language team, this book presents Groovy like no other can—from the
inside out. With relevant examples, careful explanations of Groovy's key concepts
and features, and insightful coverage of how to use Groovy in-production tasks,
including building new applications, integration with existing code, and DSL
development, this is the only book you'll need. Updated for Groovy 2.4. Some
experience with Java or another programming language is helpful. No Groovy
experience is assumed. What's Inside Comprehensive coverage of Groovy 2.4
including language features, libraries, and AST transformations Dynamic, static,
and extensible typing Concurrency: actors, data parallelism, and dataflow Applying
Groovy: Java integration, XML, SQL, testing, and domain-specific language support
Hundreds of reusable examples About the Authors Authors Dierk König, Paul King,
Guillaume Laforge, Hamlet D'Arcy, Cédric Champeau, Erik Pragt, and Jon Skeet are
intimately involved in the creation and ongoing development of the Groovy language
and its ecosystem. Table of Contents PART 1 THE GROOVY LANGUAGE Your way to Groovy
Overture: Groovy basics Simple Groovy datatypes Collective Groovy datatypes
Working with closures Groovy control structures Object orientation, Groovy style
Dynamic programming with Groovy Compile-time metaprogramming and AST
transformations Groovy as a static language PART 2 AROUND THE GROOVY LIBRARY
Working with builders Working with the GDK Database programming with Groovy
Working with XML and JSON Interacting with Web Services Integrating Groovy PART 3
APPLIED GROOVY Unit testing with Groovy Concurrent Groovy with GPars Domainspecific languages The Groovy ecosystem
The Message of 1 Timothy and Titus John Stott 2014-04-03 John Stott finds in 1
Timothy and Titus a dynamic truth that orders Christian life in the church, the
family and the world. One generation speaks to another: "Guard the truth."
Previously released in hardcover as Guard the Truth.
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The Baptist Quarterly 1997
From Soupy to Nuts! Tim Kiska 2005 Back in the 1940s - before coaxial cable from
the East Coast reached Detroit - television was as local as Vernors, Sanders Hot
Fudge and Hudson's. There was room for clowns, bowlers, philosophers, journalists,
adventurers, movie mavens, wrestlers and magicians.The people who put these shows
on were drunks, geniuses, thugs, heroes, artists, craftsmen, hustlers and poets.
Some were all of these things at times. A few were all these things before
lunch.As the medium grew, thousands of Detroiters visited Channel 4 to see Milky
the Clown, danced on Channel 62's The Scene or tuned in to watch bombastic
anchorman Bill Bonds. With the evaporation of distinct local television, a piece
of Detroit's character disappeared.From Soupy to Nuts! is a snapshot of Detroit TV
history - from Sonny Eliot, Bozo the Clown, Bill Kennedy, Lou Gordon and Gil
Maddox to Al Ackerman, Sir Graves Ghastly, Dick the Bruiser and Mr. Belvedere.
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Popular Science 1960-04 Popular Science gives our readers the information and
tools to improve their technology and their world. The core belief that Popular
Science and our readers share: The future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help make it better.
Missions Howard Benjamin Grose 1923

2/2

Downloaded from cruises.ebookers.com on December 10, 2022 by guest

